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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Written consultation  

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

By-law for a Diverse Metropolis 
 
At its meeting on May 17, 2021, city council adopted a draft by-law titled By-law amending the By-
law to improve the supply of social, affordable and family housing (20-041). 
 
This draft by-law replaces Schedule B of the By-law to improve the supply of social, affordable and 
family housing (20-041) with the objective of adding an affordable housing zone 2 to the location 
corresponding with Lot 1 350 949 of the Quebec cadastre. An affordable housing zone 2 
corresponds to an affordable housing requirement of 20 per cent. 
 
In compliance with the rules adopted under the COVID-19 state of emergency, the municipal 
administration will hold a 15-day public consultation aimed at collecting questions and comments in 
writing from residents concerning this draft by-law. The written consultation replaces the public 
meeting required under the Act respecting land use planning and development (LAU). 
 
Please see below for details on the consultation and how to participate. 
 

May 19 to June 2, 2021, inclusively 

✓ View the online documentation and complete details concerning this amendment. 

✓ Send us your questions and comments in writing 
Online via the form available at montreal.ca/en/articles/public-consultations-affordable-
housing-zones-13917 
 
If you are unable to access the documentation or submit your questions and comments 
online, please contact 514-872-3728 or send an e-mail to metropolemixte@montreal.ca  

 
For complete details:   

montreal.ca/en/articles/public-consultations-affordable-housing-zones-13917 
 
 
Montréal, May 19, 2021 
 
Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
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